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Squamish Nation

Chief and Council Department

320 SEYMOUR BLVD. NORTH VANCOUVER B.C. V7] 2]3 PHONE (604) 980-4553 FAX (604) 980-9601

June 9, 2008

Howard Robins, President

Artificial Reef Society of British Columbia
1905 Ogden Avenue

Vancouver, BC V6J 1A3

Dear Howard:

RE: Annapolis Artificial Reef Project

Squamish Nation Chief and Council have received your introductory letter in regards to
the Annapolis Artificial Reef Project on May 27, 2008. We also appreciate the
presentation materials you provided us on this fascinating project which will help create a
Rockfish habitat and opportunities in the Dive Tourism Charter industry.

Squamish Nation Chief and Council supports the Artificial Reef Society of British
Columbia’s Annapolis Project and recognizes the potential opportunities this will provide
for Squamish Nation and the local communities.

Squamish Nation has always supported environmental restoration in our respective

territories and is looking forward to working collaboratively with you on the Annapolis
Project.

Yours sincerely,

 Chief Bill Williams telalsemkin Siyam
Co-Chair




